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Notes from the Field Fall 2022 
 
Welcome to the first edition of VJPH’s Notes from the Field! In the interests of speed and 
brevity, we offer this column for research briefs, conference and call for abstract announcements, 
program announcements and updates, and similar items. Please see Submission Guidelines on 
the Journal home page for format and specifications. For this issue, we offer the Call for 
Abstracts for the Association for Prevention Teaching and Research conference in New Orleans 
in March: 
 
 

 
 
 
APTR invites members and non-members to submit proposals for oral and poster presentations 
at Teaching Prevention 2023: Leadership for Health Equity. Explore initiatives and share 
efforts across institutions, disciplines, and professions to advance innovative teaching, research, 
practice, and evaluation in prevention. 
 
Deadline: December 5, 2022 – 11:59 PM ET  
Call for Abstracts (teachingprevention.org) 
 
 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.teachingprevention.org_call-2Dfor-2Dabstracts.html&d=DwMFAg&c=eLbWYnpnzycBCgmb7vCI4uqNEB9RSjOdn_5nBEmmeq0&r=-ndZQSJOA-z0MYxZbNMpCQI-BqzD__nQCJqGD2UVFAA&m=5VoRJWjKoQyYxnvuKbFSkMDzaZ0cIeKWTHfyR0MVb7BwF_mCN3I9ntqw6pSWjGOk&s=mwFtJNPb3lvB9wQkHFc-XfSTV5lpi7hUkAVbOcSBJVc&e=

